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To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     03/17/2005

From:     Ellen Fletcher

Comment:
An abandoned email client, Claris Emailer, has been dormant for years. It's a 
wonderful application, yet could use some upgrading.

Since the application is not longer owned by a vendor, the source code should become
open to public domain. Many people still use Emailer, including those who are 
technically knowledgeable enough to modify the program.
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